October 9th,1987

Mr, John Mavrikos
JeMes DOLPHIN
Zea Marina A-3 A-4

Dear Mr. Mavrikos,

Thank you for your letter of September 10tH
and for the bill covering the value of the awming.

I regret that you could not come to Memorea
with Mrs. Mavrikos and I hope that some other tino.
not too far away, your visit will be possible.

Qur trip back from Piraeus to Menorca has been
very good and without any kind of trouble.
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